
SYNOPSIS 
Snow and Ice Management Policy  

This is essentially a housekeeping adjustment to the Policy which was initiated because the Town 
is now providing a direct financial contribution to the YMCA rather than providing in-kind services of 
an equal amount. When reviewing the Policy to remove the YMCA, it was noted that some of the 
parking lots referenced in the Policy are incorrect. As the private parking lots are leased, it was 
determined it would be best to reference the leased lots rather than specific parking lots in the 
policy. In addition, the Community Credit Union Business Innovation Center was added to the list of 
Public Buildings. 

 

MOTION: 

That Council approve amendments to the Snow and Ice Management Policy, 

which would revise the list of town owned and leased parking lots and include 

the Community Credit Union Business Innovation Centre to the list of public 

buildings. 

 


